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Welcome to new our members!!  We hope you will love your 
time at South Wairarapa Bridge Club 

These people are not in your programme Books and they will be looking for 
partners from time to time. 

 
Judy Inzunza       021 049 3376 
Trudy Keenan     021 504 594 
Averil Logan       06 304 8918  
Jane Minchin     022 694 2804 
Jill McLean         020 465 6501 
Annie McLeod   027 846 7347 
Barry Smith        020 401 50739 
 
 

Ten Session Cards 
 
These are proving to be a great success  almost three quarters of our club members are now 
using them. Remember they must be  paid  for online direct into the club Bank Account   we 
need you to do this so that the treasurer can  keep track of the payments  - That is what  our 
reviewer will  be looking for  later in the year 
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Congratulations to these 
Happy winners 

Paul Baines and Carol Cornelius winners of 
the Monday Night Summer Pairs  
Margaret White and John Bath – winners of 
the Thursday Night Greytown Pairs. 
Sheridan Evans winner of New Year 
Individual 
Ruth Burgess and Carol Cornelius winners of the of the Junior 
/Intermediate Section of the Hutt Multigrade held on the 1st of March 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Name Badges 
Please email Sheridan admin@southwairarapabridge.org.nz if you require a name badge. We 
will be ordering them soon 
 

Our Sponsors 
We are so grateful for their support.  Please support them and tell them you are from the 
Bridge Club 

Our Programme Book was sponsored by:- 
Blackwell and Sons 
Greytown Free Range Monkey Company  
Brac and Bow 
C’est Cheese 
Reid and Reid 
Pinehaven Orchards 
They paid for our programme Book 

Our Ten Session Cards are sponsored by 
 Benn Milne  and Erin Nesdale from Property Brokers 
They paid for the printing of 1000 Ten session cards 

Our Intermediate and Junior Tournaments in April will be sponsored by 
Pip Stevenson – Tremains Real Estate Wairarapa 
She will pay our rental for the Town Centre for our Junior and Intermediate tournaments. 
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Supper  Roster 
There is a Supper Duty Roster attached to this Newsletter and it is 
also on the front page of our website 
Names for the Supper Roster are taken from Members List at the 
back of the programme book. Everyone who plays bridge and has 
supper is expected to take a  turn  with supper duties  Exceptions 
are the scorer, convenor and director of the night)– if you are not 
available on your rostered turn please arrange for someone else to 
take your place 

 
Interclub starts Friday March 20th 
This year our club is entering two Intermediate teams in the Interclub Competition 
The two teams are:- 
Hamish McDonald (Captain) Dora Aw Yong, Anna McDonald, Felicity Warren, Pip Fowler and 
Marilyn Smethurst 
Andrew Beck (Captain) Kath Banks, John Bath, Margaret Bath, Di Martin, Birgitta Harper and 
Katherine Gough 
 

“Bridgy things” Coming up  
Look out for our new permanent notice board – it will be coming soon 

  Thursday night Championship Pairs start this Thursday 5th March If you need a partner 
let Katherine know  - 027 2433495 

 Monday night Competition:- at the moment  the  Autumn Pairs. Monday night 
Championship Pairs start on the 16th March – If you need a partner let Dinah know -027 
304 0008 

 Mindy Wu will be coming to run one of her popular workshops on Saturday  the 4th April 

 Rubber Bridge  heats coming up – there is a letter about the Rubber Bridge competition 
attached to this new letter, Contact Sheridan  admin@wairarapabridge.org.nz to 
register 

  

 Tournaments coming up in the Wellington Region 
Kapi Mana Multigrade                              8th March 
Masterton Open  …………………………….. 22nd March 
Kairangi Junior Teams……………………..  22nd March 
Kairangi Intermediate Teams…………… 22nd March 
 Upper Hutt Junior Pairs                         29th March 
Upper Hutt Intermediate Pairs              29th March 
Don’t forget (Most Important) our Intermediate and Junior Tournaments on Sunday 19th April 
– we need your support to make these successful 
You can enter all tournaments on NZBridge Tournament page. 

http://www.nzbridge.co.nz/events.html 
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The club has recently invested in 6 new Bridge Pads 
Some of our bridge pads were not able to be used and we were in the position where we had to 
replace them or invest in IPads or tablets. The committee discussed this and because we do not 
have the capacity to store I pads and keep them charged the decision was that we buy ten new 
bridge pads. This has been done and we are now using them 
 

 

Beginners Classes will be starting on the 28th of 
April 
Research as has shown that the most effective way to encourage 
people to come to Bridge Lessons is by word of mouth from other 
bridge players.  
Please let all your friends and relations know that classes will be 
starting , and the first two lessons will be free! We would love to 
see them! 

 
See you at Bridge 
Katherine 
 

Some reading for you is attached 
 Information about Rubber Bridge 

 Supper Roster 

http://www.southwairarapabri

dge.org.nz/ 

Details on our 

 

http://www.southwairarapabridge.org.nz/
http://www.southwairarapabridge.org.nz/

